From: Adam Gypalo <adam@ward43.org>
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 4:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Risa K Lambert Luncheon - National Holocaust Memorial Museum 

 

Hi Steve, 

Sorry for my delayed reporting of this lunch -- it was a fairly last minute add on to Wednesday's calendar, and I've been tied up for the past few days and didn't get a chance to report this until just now. 

Alderman Smith was asked to attend the Risa K Lambert Luncheon in support of the National Holocaust Memorial Museum yesterday by the event organizers, and were offered a complimentary ticket to attend.  There were a range of prices, based on level of support, but the individual tickets were priced at $250. 

Please let me know if you need any further information! 

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
